
Acer Incorporated 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission    
7345 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 

 
REF: Change of FCC ID, pursuant to §2.933, from HLZTMDMA500 to HLZTMDMTPA60W. 
  
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Acer Incorporated hereby submit a request for change of the FCC ID of our Tablet Computer, model TP-A60W, 
pursuant to §2.933. This product was certified on 06/03/2011 under the FCC ID: HLZTMDMA500 and this 
application will establish a new FCC ID: HLZTMDMTPA60W under Acer Incorporated grantee code for the 
purpose of marketing. The original grant will remain in effect. 
 
Pursuant to §2.933, Acer Incorporated state: 
 
§2.933 (b) (1) – Original identification:  HLZTMDMA500 
§2.933 (b) (2) – Date of original grant: 06/03/2011 
§2.933 (b) (3) – Differences:  The equipment is electrically and functionally identical; the 

only difference is the identification of the product, which is 
changed for marketing purposes.  

§2.933 (b) (4) – Original test results:  All the original test results are applicable and representative 
 
All the documentation, including the user's manual, test results, etc., of the original application is representative 
and remains applicable for the product FCC ID: HLZTMDMTPA60W. 
 
Pursuant to §2.933(b)(5) the following documentation is submitted as support of this application: 
 
- External photographs 
- Label design including the new FCC ID 
- Location of the new identification label. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
                                      
Contact Person: Harriot S.L. Lee 
Company Name: Acer Incorporated 
Tel: 886-2-6606-3131 
Fax: 886-2-2696-3535 
E-Mail: Harriot_Lee@acer.com.tw 
 
 

 


